[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 17, 2015, Ms. Wilson’s class participated in the Special Olympics at Cheraw High School. Each of the sixteen students competed in two different events against students their age from other schools. The day was filled with many cheers, laughs and smiles! After the competition part was complete, the students played at the carnival held under the bleachers. Every one of the students took home a prize and everyone left a winner.  We can’t wait to come back next year!

